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The Clumber Spaniel Club 
                                      Report of the  

Zoom Meeting held on 27/3/2021 
 
 

Mr Nettleton was co-opted onto the committee. 

The BHC put forward a proposal for a screening project to investigate PRA in the breed. It was agreed to fully 

fund the testing of members dogs. An application form will be included in the next mailing to members.  

The BHC also reported on discussions with EMBARK and other Clumber groups about a project to investigate 

IOHC. Embark have offered to fund the project entirely but will extend it to all Spaniel breeds with the 

condition.  

The Treasurer reported that the accounts for 2019 and 2020 have been approved by an independent examiner.  

Correspondence was received from several members. All were discussed and responses agreed. The KC sent 

notification of changes to F-Regs possibly affecting our Ch Show date. 

Notification of The International Clumber Spaniel Seminar at the end of May was received. A reply to be sent 
to the Swedish Clumber Club  thanking them for the invitation. 

The delayed 2020 AGM was discussed. It was agreed that relevant mailings will be sent with the mailings for 

the 2021 AGM. 

Requests for nominations for 2023 judges and for vacant Officer and committee positions to be sent out with 
notice of the AGM, Clumber Clips, and  the schedule. 
The hall for the Open Show is confirmed. The Special Awards classes have been cancelled for this year due to 
unavailability of the nominated judge. The definition of the Working Class has been altered  as working events 
have not been run in 2020 
 
The 2020 Champ Show will be held in conjunction with Birmingham National Show 23rd Sept 

Special awards judge has been confirmed but the CC judge still needs to be confirmed. 

The 2021 Champ Show  will be at Roade Village Hall. The CC judge has been confirmed. A special awards judge 

is to be contacted. 

Availability of eye tests to be investigated dependent on COVID restrictions.  

Revision of GDPR Policy was discussed. Changes to be added to the website. 

Two new applications for membership were accepted by the committee. 

 


